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Have a lovely weekend! 
  
Amanda Dawson 
Headteacher 

Medical Appointments 
 
We are asking parents to try and make medical 
appointments towards the end of the school day or 
after school. We have a rising number of children 
coming and going throughout the day. This is 
disruptive to the class and means your child will miss 
more learning time. If in the case of an emergency 
appointment during the school day, please always 
provide evidence. Thank you for your cooperation 
with this! 

 

 Number of Lates 

This week so far 85 children have been late for 

school. Please arrive at school on time. School starts 
at 8.40am. Your child should be on time every day. 
Please help support us to give your child the best 

start in their education by getting to school on 
time! 

Sickness 
 
We have had a high number of sickness throughout 
school over the last week. Our policy states to stay off 
for 24 hours after a sickness bug. Please do not send 
your child to school if they have vomited that 
morning. Below are a few helpful tips to try manage 
and prevent the spread of infection. 

• Wash hands on a regular basis with hot soapy 
water 

• Disinfect surfaces 

• Don’t take medicines to stop diarrhoea 

• Drink plenty of fluids 
 

 

Panto 
 
We have limited places for 20 children in F1 to go on 
the panto trip on 18th December. Letters have been 
sent out and it will be on a first come first served 
basis. One parent will also have to attend.  
 
 

 Donations  
 
We are still in need of donations for the Christmas 
fair on 3rd December. Any homemade cooking, 
baking or unwanted gifts or toys are welcome!  
 

 

Allergies 
 
If your child has any food allergies, the office must 
have a copy of the GP or hospital letter as they have 
to send it off to the catering department. This is to 
ensure any special requirements are requested 
correctly. Allergies can be fatal and we like to keep 
our records as accurate as possible. To do this we 
rely on information from you as a parent.  
 
This is also the same for any children who require an 
inhaler. It is the responsibility as a parent to provide 
your child with an inhaler during school time.  
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